DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Date. 20.08.2018

Dear Parent

This is to inform you that your ward’s 2" quarter fee is highly overdue. Kindly pay at the earliest.
You are requested to meet the Principal on Tuesday, 21 August -18 in her office at 8:30 am

e

ina Soni Dipinder Kaur
Headmistress Principal



